BOARD AGENDA ITEM

January 12, 2016

SUBJECT:

Unit Pricing Bids for 2016 Districtwide Fencing Installation

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:

Unit Pricing Bids for 2016 Districtwide Fencing Installation were received on
December 17, 2015 at 2:00 p.m. and publically opened. Fencing needs will be
determined by the Construction Facilities Department. Two contractors were

selected to help with our fencing needs.

ADMINISTRATIVE CONSIDERATION:

The administration has reviewed these bids and accepts the terms and conditions
as being reasonable.

RECOMMENDATIONS:

Allow the administration to enter into a contract with Aiken Augusta Fence and
Sitec, LLC. to install or replace fencing as needed by the Construction Facilities

Department.
PREPARED BY:

Shawn D. Foster
Kevin A. Chipman



